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Welcome to Mercy! 

 

Thank you for choosing Mercy Iowa City for your healthcare. We are committed to making your health our 

number one priority by providing the excellent care that you expect from our dedicated team of professionals 

and to do so in the spirit of the Catholic Sisters of Mercy who founded us and who continue to oversee our 

work. 

 

Mercy Iowa City has been recognized as one of the “100 Great Community Hospitals” in the country, and is the 

only hospital in Iowa to receive five stars from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid, three years in a row. We 

are dedicated to caring for you and your loved ones with the same skill and compassion that earned these 

distinctions. The tradition of excellence established here by the Sisters of Mercy in 1873 continues today as we 

live their mission to heal and comfort the sick, and improve the health of our community, each day. 

 

To learn more about Mercy Iowa City and the services we offer, please consider contacting our Mercy On Call 

nurses at 800-358-2767 or visit www.mercyiowacity.org where you can find a physician, register for a class, 

see our news, learn about volunteering, email a message, pay a bill, make a gift and so much more.  

 

On behalf of our entire Mercy family, I encourage you to let us know how we are doing. We appreciate your 

feedback. Thank you again for choosing Mercy Iowa City for your care. We are proud to be your community 

hospital. God Bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sean J. Williams 

President and CEO 


